RECEIVED

To: Dustin Czapla, DRMS JUL 09 2012
From: Matt Welte GRANDJ%SD'ON&F‘I)EFLDOEFDE
RECLAMATION MINING & SAFETY

RE: Mine Inspection 6/5/12 of Permit # M-1987-074

Date: 7/6/12

Dear Mr. Czapla,

Please find the enclosed pictures of the permit boundary markers and mine identification sign
for permit # M-1987-074. The permit boundary markers were in place as shown in the pictures.
The mine identification sign had been knocked down by someone as the mine is accessed
through a public BLM road. It has been put back up as shown in the picture. Please let me
know if you have any further questions or if this needs any further attention.

Sincerely,
Jathw ik

Matt Welte

Mayne Block and Stone

719-542-8278
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